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Own Clothes Day – Friday 16th February 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

The Year 3 children are currently learning about the RSPCA charity during their weekly 

Enrichment sessions and are keen to raise some money to donate. 

 

The pupils in Year 3 have decided that an own clothes day would be a good way to raise 

funds for the RSPCA charity.  

 

On Friday 16th February, children are invited to come to school wearing their own clothes 

in exchange for a suggested voluntary contribution of 50p per child.  

 

These funds will then be donated directly to the RSPCA charity, who work tirelessly to 

prevent cruelty to animals.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 Mrs N Greenhalgh and the Year 3 pupils 
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